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                                                        Thank You! 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On behalf of the Friends Committee I would like to Thank you all for all the 

support you have given us so far this School year especially in the run up to the 

Christmas fair. 

 

It has been a busy few months for the Friends and we have run several really 

successful events from cake sales to Jumble sales, our Winter disco and our 

biggest event of the year the Christmas fair. Thank you for all the amazing 

donations that were bought in on our two donation days and for coming 

along and supporting us on the day. Special thanks go to everyone who 

worked really hard setting up and running stalls and the School choir for 

opening the fair so beautifully, your help and generosity is greatly appreciated 

and it wouldn’t be possible without you. Final figures are yet to come in but its 

looking like our best fair yet! 

 

Event dates for 2019 will be coming out soon but in the mean time we have 

been selected by Waitrose Chichester as one of their three charities for January 

2019. Please spread the word to family and friends and help us to secure our 

share of £1000 by placing your green token (given out after a transaction) in 

our box in Waitrose Chichester throughout January. 

 

Lastly The Friends would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New year! 

 

. 

 

 Claire Griffiths 

Chair of the Friends of Lavant CE Primary School 

 

 

 
 


